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Coming soon... Posters

The Monday Picture
One image and the background story.
This photo was taken with Fuji X-T10

Until next Monday have a great week.

Murray
murraylaidlaw.com

 

Click image to enlarge

 

This image is available to buy on the website

 

Good morning,

Driving through Oxfordshire one afternoon I noticed this field of Poppies off to the right that had been
left to set seed. I've never seen this before so I stopped and took a couple of photos. It must have
been quite something when they were in full flower. If this is a familiar site where you live do let me
know because I have driven past this spot several times since and no Poppies.

 

In The Journal this week...
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